
From:   John Winch   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 02, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0612-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

STA File Number 0615-EX-ST 2013 with confirmation number EL649778 is the current STA request.   
STA file number 0614-EX-ST-2013 should be dismissed as it is a duplicate of 0615-EX-ST 2013.   
0612-EX-ST-2013 should be dismissed as it seems to be gobbligoop borne out of madness not intended
for your office!




